Lintilhac Foundation

The Lintilhac Foundation, based in Shelburne, Vt., is the only individual
donor to provide direct support of a program at Vermont Public Radio.

In 2016 and 2017, the foundation provided support for Vermont Edition
and receives an on-air credit during the show. The benefactors of the
foundation are Phil and Crea Lintilhac, longtime supporters of VPR.

Brendan Kinney
Vice President of Development and Marketing
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